5/29/2019 Mail - Cassandra Grey - Outlook

APA Division 43 Proposal Accepted!

Adam Fisher <AFisher@family-institute.org>
Sat 2/2/2019 9:55 PM

Dear Proposal Submitter,

We are thrilled to let you know that your proposal was accepted by Division 43 for APA 2019 in Chicago. We look
forward to your contribution. Please feel free to contact either of us if you have any questions!

Sincerely,
Ronda Doonan, PsyD, & Adam Fisher, PhD

Programming Co-Chairs
APA Division 43: The Society for Couple and Family Psychology

IMPORTANT: This message may contain confidential information and is intended only for the
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and delete this e-mail from your system. E-mail transmission cannot be guaranteed to be secure as
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recommend total dependence on e-mail for secure and timely communication.
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